
CA-25-4392 

February 17, 2025
The Managing Director  

Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited  

Stock Exchange Building, Stock Exchange Road 

Karachi-74000 

Subject: Dispatch/Credit of 800% Bonus Shares Issue 

Dear Sir, 

Reference our earlier letters No. MPCL-CA-24-4186, dated October 29, 2024, and MPCL-CA-

24-4292, dated December 23, 2024, regarding the subject.  

We would like to inform you that the matter of release of lien-marked bonus shares is still 

under consideration by the honourable Islamabad High Court (IHC) and decision in the 

matter is awaited. The case was last listed for hearing on 2nd February, 2025, however, the 
hearing could not take place. The Company is actively pursuing the matter for its earliest 
resolution.

Both the Central Depository Company and the concerned shareholders will be promptly 

informed of the honourable IHC's decision through Pakistan Stock Exchange. The Company 

remains committed to transparency and safeguarding the interests of all stakeholders.  

You may disseminate this information to the Members of the Exchange. 

For and on behalf of Mari Energies Limited 

Brig Sumair Ashraf Sheikh (Retd) 

Company Secretary 

Cc: 

Director (Enforcement), Securities Market Division 

Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan 

Islamabad 




